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Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and that everyone has fully recovered from the winter storm that 
impacted our area in late January. While we experienced significant snowfall and freezing 
temperatures, I’m grateful that conditions weren’t as severe as some forecasts had predicted. 
 
I want to extend my appreciation to our first responders and public works teams for their dedication in 
keeping emergency services running smoothly and preparing our roadways for the winter weather. 
Thanks to their hard work, Jersey Village fared well. 
 
As many parents begin planning for summer, I’m excited to announce that Jersey Village is launching 
Milky Way Summer Camp, a brand-new program offering up to six weeks of fun and adventure for 
kids in our community! Organized by our Parks and Recreation Department, the camp will feature two 
field trips per week to destinations like Hurricane Harbor Splashtown, the Houston Museum of Natural 
Science, and Brazos Bend State Park. 
 
The camp runs June 9 – July 18, with registration open now through April 10. Space is limited, so I 
encourage families to visit jerseyvillagetx.com or call City Hall at (713) 466-2100 for more details and 
to register. 
 
Looking ahead, I want to remind everyone that our city’s General Election is scheduled for Saturday, 
May 3, 2025. On the ballot will be the positions of Mayor and Councilmembers for Places 2 and 3. 
The filing period for candidates is open through February 14 at 5 PM. For more information on the 
election process or to download candidate packets, please visit the city’s website or contact the City 
Secretary’s office at (713) 466-2102. 
 
Additionally, a Special Election will be held on the same day to consider a proposed amendment to 
the City Charter. The amendment seeks to clarify that the City Secretary’s duties are determined 
solely by the City Council, the Charter, or state law by removing a reference to duties assigned by the 
City Manager. More information about the proposed charter amendment, including the exact text of 
the proposed change, can be found on the elections page of the city website. 
 
Your participation in our local elections is vital to the continued success of Jersey Village. I encourage 
all eligible residents to get involved—whether by running for office or by casting your vote on Election 
Day. 
 
 
Your neighbor, 
 
 
 
 
Bobby Warren 
Mayor 


